

WIN A GIFT CARD!

Help us learn more about what 4-H does for you! We are giving away a \$10 Target gift card to the first 50 youth that complete all their Sparks Surveys in the Online Record Book. Surveys open October 1, 2017 and close January 31, 2018. Gift cards will be mailed to you in early November. Winners will be notified via email in late October.

Without the Sparks Surveys, we wouldn't know this about our 4-H youth:

85% are interested in science

86% have a positive attitude towards physical activity

83% are involved in their community



"What I like most about 4-H is that I can be who I want to be. I can express myself at the meetings and I'm able to raise an animal. I really enjoy doing that. I love the activities that 4-H has to offer such as cooking, food preservation, outdoor cooking and being able to volunteer my time to help my community"-Youth, Santa Barbara

To access the surveys, use this link: https://4horb.ucanr.edu/login.cfm

Your 4hOnline login email is the same to login to ORB. Surveys you need to take will all be listed – it's easy to take them!